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From: Ann Cole 
Sent: 
To: 'MOORE.BRIAN' 

Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Joint Administrative Procedures Committee notices 

Friday, February 12, 2010 3:04 PM 

Sounds good 

From: MOOREMUAN [mailto:MOORE.BRIAN@leg.state.fl.usl 
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2010 2:53 PM 
To: Ann Cole 
Subject. RE: Joint Administrative Procedures Committee notices 

Thanks, We will start contacting you to convert to email or remove us from a docket based on what we receive. 

From: Ann Cole [mailto:ACOLE@PSC.SE.FL.US] 
Sent: Friday, Februaty 12, 2010 11:28 AM 
To: MOORE.BRIAN 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Joint Administrative Procedures committee notices 

-. - -I-- 

The Administrative Procedures Committee is automatically added to a parties list at the time certain 
new dockets are set up. Since there is a requirement that the Committee get some things by hard 
copy, we are unable to do a global change in our Case Management System (CMS). 

It is suggested that you contact us with specific docket numbers (clerk@psc.state.fl.us) requesting to 
add your e-mail address so that we can make individual changes in CMS. Please note that if you 
request that the Office of Commission Clerk add your e-mail address to an individual docket's parties 
list, 4 future documents issued in that docket wiII be sent electronically via the e-mail address 
provided. 

We wiII be gIad to work with you to reduce costs and paperwork. I hope you find this information 
helpful. 

From: MOORE.BRIAN [mailto:MOORE.BRIAN@leg.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, Februaiy 11, 2010 3:36 PM 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: GUNTERSANDRA; DEBOER.SHERRIE 
Subject: Joint Administrative Procedures Committee notices 

Ms. Cole: 

We are trying to reduce our costs and paperwork over here and have noted that we seem to get a lot of faxes and hard 
copies of things from the PSC that we really do not need. Unfortunately, I cannot ask you just to convert everything for 
us to email because we are still required to get hard copies of certain things, like proposed rules, petitions for variances 
and waivers, and declaratorystaternents. For everything else, the best delivery option would be email 
(ioint.~a~d.m~lpr.o~edures@leg.state~~u~). Is there some way to convert us to email service only for all the other dockets 
to which we have been added? lfthere is no other option, I will start'contacting you e a p ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ g Z i t ' ~ t h k l ~ f r o m  a 
docket for which it does not appear we need to receive anything so t h a t  we  can be removed r o v 
service only. 
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For example, in Docket 090461-TL, please use the above email address for any future notices instead of faxing us. 
L 

If you have any other ideas on how we can limit the number of faxes we receive, please let me know. Thanks. 

Brian T. Moore 
Chief Attorney 
Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 
120 Holland Building 
600 S.  Calhoun St. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1300 
(850) 488-91 I O  
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